Westingho:'<e Water Reactor vbran
Electric Corporation  Divisions ot i, 05
NS-EPR-2894
March 9, 1984

Dr. Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief
Special Projects Branch

Division of Project Management
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Phillips Building

7920 Norfolk Avenue

Bethesda, Maryland 20014

SUBJECT: Response to Request for Additional Information on "CONDOR--A
Thermal-Hydraulic Performance Code for Boiling Water Reactors",
WCAP-10107 (Proprietary).

Dear Dr. Thomas:

Enclosed are:

Six (6) proprietary copies of Westinghouse' response to your telephone request

(February 22, 1984) for additional information on "CONDOR-A Thermal-Hydraulic

Performance Code on Boiling Water Reactors", WCAP-10107 (proprietary.

Also enclosed is:

One (1) copy of Application for Withholding Proprietary Infc mation from
Public Disclosure, AW-84-19 (Non-Proprietary).

This information documents that provided in a telephone conversation between Dr.
Chen and Mr. Mildrum of Westinghouse, Dr. S. Sun, Core Performance Branch
of the NRC, and Dr. Bian, Battelle Laboratories.

The enclosed material is stbmitted for your information and is to be treated as
proprietary iuformation of Westinghouse Electric Corporation. The information
will be separately resubmitted in whole in conformance with the requirements of
10CFR2.790 should it be employed as part of a license application or other
action identified in 10CFR2.790(a).




AS

1§
+

ectl

-
-
~d




